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The Kootenai County Sheriff’s Department reports the arrest of two robbers this 
evening in the Dalton Gardens area, just north of Coeur d’Alene.

Initial reports indicate that a Kootenai County Sheriff’s Deputy was patrolling in 
the area of 15th and Dalton when he saw what appeared to be a robbery in progress 
at the Dalton Market at 5632 N. 15th Street in Dalton Gardens.  The robbers, who 
were wearing masks and displaying a handgun, ran from the store, got into a 
vehicle and fled from the Deputy.  

The Deputy pursued the suspects northbound on 15th street, around the Lookout 
Drive / Hayden View Loop, then back south on 15th street, until they turned east on 
Dalton Avenue.  Just east of 17th street, where there is a sign that indicates that the 
road is a DEAD END, the robbers tried to turn around, but the Deputy rammed the 
suspect vehicle, ending the pursuit.  Both robbers were then taken into custody 
without further incident.  The vehicle that the robbers were driving had been 
reported stolen earlier in the afternoon in the City of Coeur d’Alene.

The robbers were all transported to Kootenai Medical Center to be evaluated prior 
to being booked in the Kootenai County Jail.  No one at the market was injured 
during the robbery.

NOTE:  ONCE THEY ARE BOOKED INTO THE JAIL, WE WILL BE 
ABLE TO PROVIDE NAMES, AND MUG SHOTS.

Rocky Watson, Sheriff

By:  Major Ben Wolfinger
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